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Upcoming Family Event
Giving Tuesday Campaign
New Grant Announcement
December Utility Bill Winners
Thanksgiving Basket Recipients

What’s In This
Months Issue:

Join us on December 30, 2024,

from 10:00 AM- 2:00 PM at the

Green Level Community

Center for a day of building

memories with the kids!

Highlights:

Taste delicious foods

Cook a dish together

Play fun games

Enjoy a free lunch served

by the kids

Watch a special talent show

Upcoming Event:

How to Register:

Text 336-684-2656 with the

number of adults attending and

the ages of the kids.

Sponsors:

Bridging the Gap CDC, Food

Lion, Second Harvest Food

Bank NW NC, Sheetz, Texas

Roadhouse, Alamance County

Library, and the Town of

Green Level.
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Two households will receive up
to $150 in utility support.
Winners to be announced soon!

December Utility
Bill Winners

A heartfelt thank you to the

Alamance County Foundation

for their generous grant. This

funding has enabled us to go

digital by providing internet

service and hotspots at the We

Care Pantry.

New Grant 

Giving Tuesday

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who
supported our Giving Tuesday campaign. While we did not meet our
fundraising goal, we continue to accept donations with gratitude.

A special thank you to the community members who:
Unloaded the food truck
Packed and distributed food boxes
Donated clothing, toys, and household items to our Clothing Annex

Your generosity enables us to carry out our mission of "providing
and/or contacting resources for the betterment of community
members." We couldn't do it without your dedication and hard work.
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Thank you to everyone who contributed to our Thanksgiving basket
distribution! Families across four counties received support thanks to
your generosity.

2024 Thanksgiving Baskets Recipients

A L A M A N C E  C O U N T Y

P E R S O N  C O U N T Y

C A S W E L L  C O U N T Y

O R A N G E  C O U N T Y


